
 

August 27, 2024 
 

Dear Women of Sisterhood, 

Sisterhood is a diverse and vibrant community who support each other as well as life at Temple Emanu-El. 
We have fun together at various social, educational, and service events throughout the year. We share in the 
joy of life cycle events with gifts for our bar/bat mitzvah and confirmation students. We provide funding for 
holiday celebrations for the Religious School and for speakers at Temple events. We give donations to the 
Temple Kitchen Fund, the Temple’s General Fund as needed, and we help support our umbrella organization, 
WRJ (Women of Reform Judaism).  

We couldn’t do any of this without your support. Your dues make these activities a reality and, our 
community is stronger because you are part of it. Sisterhood dues have remained the same, $36.00, for many 
years and will remain the same this year. Our Regional Director informs us that we are the biggest bargain 
in the Northeast!  Membership is open to all women of Temple Emanu-El, as well as to all Jewish women  
of Southeastern Connecticut. 

Your support is needed and helps us to strengthen Temple Emanu-El. Joining Sisterhood is a great way  
to make friends and become more active in our synagogue. We can’t wait to begin the year with our  
annual Membership Kickoff Dinner on Tuesday, September 24, 2024 at 6:00 pm in the Temple Social Hall 
(see attached for details), and at other events throughout the year.   

Wishing you a happy and healthy New Year, 

Barbara       Nancy 
Barbara Senges, President     Nancy Trostler, Membership Chair 
860-608-1187 professeur38@me.com   860-334-3993  ntrostler@snet.net 
 

 

 

Temple Emanu-El Sisterhood Membership Form 
 
Name:   ______________________________________________________________ 
Address:   ____________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
Email: ____________________________________   Phone: ____________________ 
 
Please mail this completed form and $36 membership fee by September 24th to:  
Temple Emanu-El Sisterhood 
Attn: Nancy Trostler 
PO Box 288 
Waterford, CT 06385 
 

(Make checks payable to: Temple Emanu-El Sisterhood) 

mailto:ntrostler@snet.net

